From: georgemclaird@comcast.net

**Sent:** Tuesday, April 13, 2010 5:28 PM **To:** secretary «Secretary @CFTC.gov»

**Subject:** Proposed Speculative Position Limits on Energy

george mclaird 30 sarah drive mill valley, CA 94941-1268

April 13, 2010

David Stawick Secretary, Commodity Futures Trading Commission Three Lafayette Centre 1155 21st Street, NW Washington, DC 20581

Dear Mr. Stawick:

Please support the CFTC's Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits that will reestablish speculative position limits on major energy commodities.

Sincerely,

george mclaird 415-381-0971